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Leyland Marking Station in the North West 
 
The BICC have announced a new marking station for the 2025 season. Fanciers in the North West of 
England will now be able to mark their birds at Bamfords Corn Mill in Leyland (PR26 6TN), a venue 
already well established as a centre for marking, with regular sessions already held for the NFC and 
MNFC during the racing season and the Bamford’s Gold Ring Spectacular and Championship races held 
in August each year. 
  
Bamfords Top Flight are sponsors of the BICC and supply their Red Rosette racing mixture for the 
transporter, which is handled by Clive and Jill Rogers at Treetops. This mixture is used by a raft of top 
fanciers, and its variety of top-quality ingredients ensures the birds will lack for nothing on their flight 
back home.  
 
BICC President, Jill Rogers said, ‘The BICC are delighted that a new marking station is opening in 
Leyland. This marking station will give members in the north-west the opportunity to race against the 
best distance fanciers in England, Wales and Europe. We wish the marking team every success and 
hope this venture will be a real boost for distance racing in the north-west. ‘ 
  
As for marking details, the birds will be marked from 5.15pm – 6.30pm on Wednesday evening (or the 
evening prior to birds marked at southerly locations), with the birds being transported down to 
Rugeley by Dave & Emma Armstrong. For more information, and how to join the BICC, please contact 
Clare Norman at clarenorman71@outlook.com or call 02380 573919 to join.  For marking enquiries, 
please contact Alan Bamford 01772 456 300.  
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